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This document outlines the hopes, goals, and overall structure of the Coaching in Government 
working group.  The document is intended to be modified as the group and its mission evolve 
over time. 

Our purpose 

We are committed to bringing together coaching leaders within Federal Agencies to discuss 
strategic challenges and opportunities related to running a coaching program while, at the 
same time, attending to broader goals such as collaboration between agencies, innovation in 
developing leaders, and identifying efficiencies within Government.   More specifically, to 
provide a forum to: 

• Share best practices, resources, and technologies related to Coaching; 

• Increase collaboration among Federal agencies through Coaching. 

• Discuss pertinent issues, challenges, and opportunities in running an effective coaching 
program. 

Participation 

Participation in the Coaching in Government group is open to any Federal Agency.  Topics are 
most relevant to employees holding a leadership role within the Coaching Program at their 
Agency. 

Structure 

The Coaching in Government group meets face-to-face on a Quarterly basis at various locations 
in Washington, DC.  Other methods of communication include periodic telecoms and 
discussions related to specific topics, a Facebook group, and other virtual methods of 
communication. 


